
KMUTT (BANGKHUNTHEIN CAMPUS) WAS ASSESSED IN THE
SAFETY INSTITUTE

20
July 2020, KMUTT (Bangkhunthein campus) welcomes the assessment board from

the
Department of Labour Protection and Welfare. In this assessment, the EESH

center presented the safety, environmental and energy management according to
KMUTT TOTAL COMMITMENT: Safety in all we do. Besides, the assessment board

visited the prevention of COVID-19 with new normal such as classroom
arrangement. 










